Dear Sir/Madam

HARTEST (SUFFOLK) NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN – PRE-SUBMISSION CONSULTATION (REGULATION 14) 2021

As part of the requirements of the Localism Act 2011 and Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2015 (as amended), Hartest Parish Council is undertaking a further Pre-Submission Consultation on the Draft Hartest Neighbourhood Plan. As a body/individual we are required to consult, we are hereby seeking your views on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan.

The Parish Council has previously consulted on the draft Neighbourhood Plan in March 2017 and April 2018. These remain available to view on the Parish Council website. The new version of the Plan and supporting documents can be viewed here together with information on how to send us your comments. If possible, we would appreciate receiving your comments using the online system, but comments can also be sent to this email address.

Given the current COVID restrictions, this Pre-Submission Consultation has been extended to 8 weeks, from 18 January to 15 March inclusive.

We look forward to receiving your comments.


On behalf of Hartest Parish Council 
